
LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

SURVEY FOR PARENTS/CARERS - PLANNED REOPENING OF SCHOOL 

We are now finalising our plans for reopening – possibly on 1st June; this date 

is to be confirmed by the government on 28th May.  We now need to know 

whether or not you require a place in school for your child, if you are a key 

worker, if they have an Education Health and Care Plan or if they are in Pre-

School, Reception, Year 1 or Year 6 – please read the information contained 

within the letter.   

PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED FORM BY EMAIL TO  

THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY THURSDAY 21ST MAY 

CHILD’S NAME: 

YEAR GROUP: 

PARENT/CARER/S NAME: 

1 With the suggested phased re-opening on 1st June, will you be sending 

your child/children to school, if they are in those year groups specified 

(Pre-School, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6)?  

 Yes  

 No  

We require a definitive answer, please. 

2 Please indicate why your child is eligible: 

 Key Worker parent 

 Education Health and Care Plan/vulnerable pupil 

 Reception pupil 

 Year 1 pupil 

 Year 6 pupil 

 

 Pre-School 

3 If your child is returning to school, what would be their lunch option? 

 Own packed lunch 

 School lunch  
 

Please note that if you decide that your child does not want a school place from 

the initial reopening date (possibly 1st June), they will not be able to return until 

Phase 2 of reopening which is currently being considered by the government for 

the end of June. 

All dates and plans are subject to change. 


